US.F.S,,

| am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many
reasons why | am excited for Midas Gold's project to come to life and | hope through my comments
you will understand why.

After reading my letter, | hope you can see why you should permit alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold
Project. This project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America’s dependence on foreign
countries for critical minerals and cleans up the environment. These benefits cannot wait. | hope the
USFS will stick to the new October 28 deadline for the comment period.

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We
should let them. The Forest Service has given meaningful time to review the document and
comment. Further extensions are not necessary and will only hurt Idahoans by delaying the benefits
of the project. Please permit Alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined in the draft
Environmental Impact Statement.

Regards,

Name: Dirk Buchanan



